REPORT OF THE COMMITTEE ON FINANCE

November 10, 2015

Committee on Finance, to whom was referred General City Budget
(15-1055) of proposed 2015 1levy for 2016, in the amount of
$15,027,262.00 including the Manitowoc Public Library, with
$1,023,424.35 in proposed tax incremental financing, returned same
recommending amending the budget to the sum of $15,027,262.00 with
$1,023,424.55 in proposed tax incremental financing; more
specifically no increase or decrease to reflect the attached
revisions, which were tax levy neutral, with the related TIF
increments, and adoption of the budget, as amended.
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